May 19, 2019

Re: SB 761

Dear Senate Committee on Rules,

[ am writing in opposition of SB 761. This is an unnecessary bill for the following
reasons:

1) Demanding that voters own printers in order to engage in the signature
submitting process is absurd.

2) This is an Access Issue. Unless you want to give everyone printers, you should
not put this restriction on them.

3) We should be making it easier for citizens to participate in our democracy and
legislative process not harder.

Thank you,
Charissa Hatten
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